91 Project
Date: February 6, 2015
CONSTRUCTION ALERT

Special Notice: W. Grand Boulevard at the 91 Closed Nightly

g p.m.to5aum,
February 9 to 13, 2015
Tree Removal Activities throughout February 2015

As part of the Riverside County Transportation Commission's 91 Project, the W. Grand Boulevard
undercrossing at the 91 will be closed nightly February 9 to 13, 2015, from 8 p.m. to 5 a.m. for the removal of
a portion of the bridge. Please use Main Street or Lincoln Avenue as alternate routes.

On or around February 16, 2015, W. Grand Boulevard, between N. Sheridan Street and Third Street, will be
reduced to one lane in each direction and traffic will shift to the middie of the roadway. The lane reductions
will allow crews to work on widening the bridge safely behind k-rail.

Once work is complete on the outside portion of the road, traffic will shift back to the outside lanes and work
will move to the middle portion. These travel conditions are expected to continue into 2016.

Construction activities will create noise and vibration. We apologize for any inconvenience. For questions,
please call the helpline or visit the website noted below. We thank you for your patience and understanding
as crews work as quickly as possible to compiete work in this area.

Additionally, tree removal activities will take place throughout February 2015 in areas that include, but are not
limited to Wardlow Road, Pomona Road, Serfas Club Drive, Northmoor Drive, Bollero Place, Isabella Way and
Buena Vista Avenue, Tree removal is necessary to clear working spaces in various areas of the project limits so
that improvements can be made. To learn more about the 91 Project sustainability efforts, go to
www.st3lproject.info/sustainability.

NOTE: Information contained in this Notice is subject to change based on weather, field conditions or other
operational factors.
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